
The Bay St. Louis Police Department is currently seeking public assistance in locating a missing 
person. Jefferson “Jeff” West was last seen leaving his family’s residence on Washington Street 
in Bay St. Louis on July 2, 2018. West has not been in contact with family or friends since that 
date and did not have a phone or vehicle upon leaving. West is described as a 46 year old white 
male, 6’01”, 215 pounds, brown hair and brown eyes, possibly has a goatee, with one missing 
front tooth. Anyone with information is asked to contact the Bay St. Louis Police Department at 
228-467-9222. Source Bay St Louis Police Dept. 
 



 


